ĐỀ THI HỌC KÌ 1 – ĐỀ SỐ 7 MÔN: TIẾNG ANH 11 FRIENDS GLOBAL

BIÊN SOẠN: BAN CHUYÊN MÔN LOIGIAIHAY.COM

I. LISTENING

Which activity does each person enjoy doing now? Listen and choose the correct answer.

- Tải audio <u>tại đây</u>
- 1. Zach
- A. playing basketball
- **B.** painting
- C. hiking
- 2. Erica
- A. collecting baseball cards
- **B.** collecting comic books
- C. gardening
- 3. Brian
- A. watching videos
- **B.** hiking
- C. playing video games
- 4. Evan
- A. collecting stamps
- B. collecting paintings
- C. collecting baseball cards
- 5. Danielle
- A. painting
- B. writing children's books

C. reading

Listen and choose the reason each person likes the kind of exercise he or she does now.

Tải audio tại đây

6.

A. It's not fun.

B. It's a good place to meet people.

7.

- A. He does it indoors.
- **B.** He listens to the ocean as he does it.
- 8.

A. It's fun.

B. It's not easy to find a place to play.

9.

A. It's easy to do it.

B. She can do it almost anywhere.

10.

A. It's a great way to keep fit.

B. He doesn't usually ride it on busy streets.

II. READING

Choose the options that best complete the passage.

You are happy to see your children grow up day by day. But one day, you suddenly find that you and your children are so different in habits, opinions and tastes. It (11) _____ that both sides hardly understand each other. This is nothing but a generation gap.

(12) ______ the gap, it is important that you often spend time communicating with your children so that you understand their thinking and behavior. As you keep up with the current (13) ______ in music, movies, outfits, games and online activities, you will have something in common to talk about. Sometimes, there (14) ______ conflicts between you and your children. You possibly think that your children must listen to you because you are their parents, and you have done so many things for them.

However, you must learn to be flexible in your thoughts, actions and ideas. Therefore, try to be (15)

in every conflict and make peace with your children.

11.

A. looks

B. seems

C. sounds

D. is

12.

A. Bridged

B. In order bridging

C. Bridging

D. In order to bridge

13.

A. trends

B. benefits

C. styles

D. influences

14.

A. will certainly be
B. have been
C. are
D. were probably
15.
A. reliable
B. suitable
C. reasonable
D. responsible
Read the text and choose the correct answer (A-D).



Unusual homes

[A] Brazilian artists Tiago Primo and his brother Gabriel live on a climbing wall on the side of a building in Rio de Janeiro. There aren't any stairs or a lift, so they have to climb from one 'room' to the next. The 'house' has got a hammock to sleep in instead of a bed, but the brothers have to use the bathroom in the art gallery next door.

[B] Another artist, Moussa Kalo, designed the Crocodile House in Abidjan, capital of the Ivory Coast. He built it with the help of his apprentice, Thierry Atta, who wanted to become an artist like him. The house looks like a large crocodile, but there's enough space inside for a bedroom. Mr Kalo died before it was finished, but Thierry completed it, and then went to live there.

[C] Czech builder Bohumil Lhota isn't an artist, but people say that his house is a work of art. The 73-yearold was bored with building ordinary houses, so he designed a new place in a village to the north of Prague. Mr Lhota's house turns around, so that he can choose the view that he wants. He can also move it up and down by pushing a switch.

[D] Liu Lingchao's house also moves, but that is because he is carrying it. The house is made of bamboo, pieces of plastic and bed sheets, and it weighs around 60 kg. Mr Liu collects used water bottles on the road and sells them at the next town he gets to. He travels all over southern China and he carries everything he needs with him.

16. How do the Primo brothers move around their house?

A. They take the lift.

B. They go up the stairs.

C. They use the climbing wall.

D. They stand on the bed.

17. Why is the house in Abidjan called the Crocodile House?

A. A crocodile killed the man who built it.

B. A lot of crocodiles live there.

C. There's a painting of a crocodile on the walls.

- **D.** It's in the shape of a crocodile.
- 18. Why did Mr Lhota design a house that turns?
- A. He wanted to build something different.
- **B.** He didn't like the view from his window.
- **C.** He had more time when he retired.
- **D.** He entered an art competition.
- 19. Why does Liu Lingchao carry his house around with him?
- A. He doesn't like being in crowds.
- **B.** Because it weighs 60 kg.
- **C.** He prefers to be outside.
- **D.** He doesn't work in one place.
- 20. What do all of the houses in the text have in common?
- A. They were all built by artists.
- **B.** They don't look like other houses.
- **C.** They are all in big cities.
- **D.** They all move.

III. WRITING

igiaihay.com Rewrite these sentences with the given wors or phrases.

- **21.** David had gone home before we arrived.
- => After
- **22.** I didn't listen to music some years ago.
- => I didn't
- 23. If you don't cook dinner, you will be hungry tonight.
- => Unless
- 24. Helen said she would go to the party with us.
- => Helen agreed _____
- **25.** I started cooking for the party 4 hours ago.
- => I have _____
- **26.** It is time for you to go now.
- => You had better _____
- 27. Because I don't have enough time, I can't help my mother with the housework.
- => If _____
- **28.** My house is in front of a small lake.
- => A small lake _____
- **29.** My best friend is moving to another city.
- \Rightarrow If only

30. Nam and Ba are more intelligent than Phong.
=> Phong is of the three boys.
IV. SPEAKING
Mark the letter A, B, C, D on your answer sheet to indicate the sentence that best completes each of
the following exchanges.
31. Andy: "Thank you for a lovely evening." - Bella: ""
A. Don't mention it
B. I'm glad you enjoy it
C. Yes, I'd like that
D. Yes, that would be very nice
32. Andy: "Goodbye. Have a nice weekend." – Bella: "Goodbye"
A. Me too
B. You're welcome
C. Not at all
D. The same to you
33. Mary: "Have a good holiday, Peter!" – Peter: ", Mary"
A. You too
B. You will
A. You too B. You will C. You do D. You have
D. You have
34. John: "I've passed my final exam."- Tom: ""
A. Good luck.
B. It's nice of you to say so.
C. That's a good idea.
D. Congratulations!
 D. Congratulations! 35. Liam: "Bye!"- Lan: "" A. See you lately B. See you later
A. See you lately
B. See you later
C. Thank you
D. Meet you again
Complete the dialogue with the doctor's questions A-E.
A. Are you allergic to penicillin?
B. Have you had any other symptoms?
C. Have you put any drops in it?
D. Is it painful?

E. When did it start?
Doctor: Good morning. What can I do for you?
Patient: Well, I've got a problem with my eye. Doctor: Oh, yes. I can see that. (36) Patient: Three or four days ago. Doctor: I see. (37) Patient: Yes, it's very sore. It hurts when I blink.
Doctor: Oh, yes. I can see that. (36)
Patient: Three or four days ago.
Doctor: I see. (37)
Patient: Yes, it's very sore. It hurts when I blink.
Doctor: Let me have a look at it. Yes, the eyelid is very swollen. (38)
Patient: Yes. I got some eye drops from the chemist's, but they didn't do anything.
Doctor: I think you need antibiotics. You've got an eye infection. (39)
Patient: No, I'm not. I've taken it before.
Doctor: OK. I'm going to describe some eye drops as well.
Patient: Good. Thank you.
Doctor: (40)
Patient: No, I haven't. I've been feeling fine.
Doctor: Good. Now, I think you should come back next week. I want to make sure it's getting better. And

you must call immediately if it gets worse.

-----THE END-----